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13 November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 12 Remote Learning Week for Year 12 Students: 

Monday 16 November to Friday 20 November 2020 

 

From Monday 16 November to Friday 20 November all Year 12 students will study online from 

home. All lessons will be delivered by teachers using the Google Meet interactive online platform. 

All lessons will follow the normal timetable and attendance registers will be kept in the normal 

way.  

This week we were made aware of a positive case of COVID-19 in Year 12 which has led to a 

number of students who were in close contact having to self-isolate. We have therefore decided 

to move Year 12 lessons online as a precautionary measure to prevent the spread of coronavirus. 

We anticipate that Year 12 will continue to study normally as all students have been issued with a 

Chromebook and have also informed us that they have good connectivity to the internet from 

home.  

As the school will be closed to all children for a Teacher Training Day on Monday 23 November, 

Year 12 students will return to lessons in school on Tuesday 24 November.  

A reminder to parents and carers that even whilst working remotely all of our safeguarding 

procedures are still in place. If, for any reason, you are concerned about your child, perhaps about 

their activity online during this time then please contact either Ms Maan or by using our 

safeguarding email: safeguarding@alperton.brent.sch.uk.  

If you have any concerns about the information in this letter or childcare over the coming week, 

please contact h.maan@alperton.brent.sch.uk. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gerard McKenna 

HEADTEACHER 
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